August 4, 2023

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

REF# M-2004-026 (Leone Pit # 1)

The Leone Pit # 1 has been totally reclaimed. We have called Michael Cunningham last week and we are
waiting for the paperwork and an inspector to see if the remaining few acres will be released. We still
have the permit signs posted at the site. The 11.79 final acres have been sloped if needed and seeded.
The access road will remain and will be utilizes as part of the post mining land use.
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